
Acd /6c6 (06)
'

JUN 0 319343
9
.

Docket Nos. 50-266; 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. E. Link

Vice President
Nuclear Power

231 West Michigan Street - P379
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Mr. Link:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by
Messrs. J. Gadzala, A. McMurtray, T. Kobetz, G. O'Dwyer, J. Neisler,
and G. Schapker of this office, from April 19 through May 26, 1994, of
activities at the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2. Our findings
were discussed with Mr. G. J. Maxfield and members of his staff at the
conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observations.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

M c In: 1 5 L:.; 2 : y : u . 3. :-

'
Martin J. Farber, Chief
Reactor Projects Section 3A

Enclosure:
Inspection Reports

No. 50-266/94008(DRP);
No. 50-301/94008(DRP)
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DISTRIBUTION
cc w/ enclosure:
G. J. Maxfield, Plant Manager
0C/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
Virgil Kanable, Chief

Boiler Section
'Cheryl L. Parrino, Chairman,

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission

State Liaison Officer
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